
 
Visitor etiquette 

 

Dear Participants, 

 

Please kindly take the following into consideration and adhere to them during your 
attendance at the HUNOG_02 conference: 

 

Kindly wear your badge throughout the entire conference area, attached to the lanyard 
provided by the organizers. The entry badge is non-transferable. 

Commercial promotional products marked with a company logo/brand/advertisement that 
are not contracted with or approved by the HUNOG_02 conference organizers are not 
allowed on the premises. 

It is prohibited to distribute materials or publications, conduct any business activities, or 
hold presentations, announcements, or briefings outside the pre-announced program 
within the conference area, unless agreed upon with the event organizers. Exceptions apply 
only to the event’s contracted sponsors as per their agreement. 

Video or audio recordings of presentations are not allowed. However, still images of 
individual slides may be captured. Please note that photos and recordings will be made at 
the conference, which may include participants. These may be used in reports on the event 
or to promote the conference series. 

When posting photos taken at the conference or any videos (outside of the presentations) 
on social media, please use the hashtag #hunog. 

Acceptance of the above terms is a condition of attending the event. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and attention! 

 

The Organizers of the HUNOG_02 Conference 


